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Licensing Act 2003 - Public Notice of Application 
Application for a Review of a Premises Licence (under section 51) 

 

Notice is given that 
 

an application has been made to The Vale of Glamorgan Council (the 
Licensing Authority) for the Review of a Premises Licence 

 

Name of Applicant: Licensing Enforcement  
 
Name and Postal address of Premises:  
 

D K Stores, 87 Court Road, Barry CF63 1ET 
 
The Grounds for Review are: 
 

The premises have undermined the protection of children from harm 
licensing objective by selling alcohol to a person under the age of 18. 
They have also breached of a number of licensing conditions relating to 
underage sales.  
 

 
The Licensing Register may be inspected at the Licensing Authority, 
Vale of Glamorgan Council, Civic Offices, Holton Road, Barry CF63 4RU 
between 9.00 am and 4.00 pm (Monday to Friday except public 
holidays).  
 
Any representations must be made in writing to the above address or via 
e-mail at licensing@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk by 21 June 2024. 
 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application punishable on summary conviction by an 
unlimited fine. 
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